
   Attention Tennis & Pickel Ball Players 
Thanks to a generous grant from the William N. Pennington 

Foundation, Washoe County will be resurfacing these courts soon.  
Based on your input, Washoe County is considering a proposal to 

restripe the facility to include one dedicated tennis court and             
four dedicated pickle ball courts in an effort to reduce existing 

confusion with dual striping and user conflicts (See map layout below).   

This proposal will be considered at the following public meeting          
and we encourage your participation:    

Washoe County Open Space and Regional Parks Commission (see agenda) 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2015 at 2:30pm 

Washoe County Commission Chambers -1001 East 9th Street - Reno 

If you are unable to attend the meeting and would like to submit written 
comments to be shared with the Parks Commission, please contact Joanna 

Schultz at 328.2047 or email at jschultz@washoecounty.us. 
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